
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 
Title:   Asphalt Supplier City Wide 
 
From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 

Robby Stone – Asst. Director Public Services 
Tyler Berrier – Civil Engineer 

Meeting Date: March 21, 2016 

    
Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   April 5, 2015 

  Advertised By: Purchasing 
 

    
Attachments: 
 

Formal Bid Recommendation 
Bid Tabulation 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
The City budgets on an annual basis for suppliers to provide materials to city crews.  City crews that are in need 
of asphalt will have the availability to have this material supplied to them when performing maintenance 
functions that require different types of Asphalt.  
 
BACKGROUND:   
The city retains material suppliers for different types of Asphalt to be used by crews for patching and short 
overlays. At the April 22nd, 2015 bid opening of the two bids received, APAC Thompson Arthur Inc. was the 
low bidder.  Their prices are competitive with historical pricing for this type of supplied material.  This contract  
has the option to be renewed after approval from the City of High Point and the vendor.  
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds for this project are in the following account: 101721-526101 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
Council is requested to award the contract to APAC Thompson Arthur, Inc. in the amount of $548,300 and 
authorize the appropriate city official to execute the necessary documents. 
 
 






